
March 21st, 2017

Sara Hoglund
Assistant Purchasing Agent
Collin County 
2300 Bloomdale, Suite 3160
McKinney, TX 75071

Dear Ms. Hoglund: 

It is our intent to extend our consulting services with Collin County, Texas and 
complete the State Criminal Alien Assistance Program (SCAAP) claims on be-
half of the Sheriff’s Office for the upcoming filing period(s). 

Justice Benefits, Inc. (JBI) has been preparing the SCAAP claims to obtain 
reimbursements for a significant portion of costs incurred for incarcerating 
undocumented criminal aliens in county jail nationwide for 20 years.  We have 
been working with Collin County since September 6, 1996 on the Supple-
mental Security Income (SSI) program and wish to expand our partnership in 
the future.  

To the best of our knowledge, no other professional services firm is currently 
working with Sheriff’s offices or local jails to prepare federal reimbursement 
claims for this program.  Accordingly, JBI is presently the only firm engaged in 
comprehensive claims preparation for counties, cities, and departments 
submitting claims for federal reimbursement of local incarceration costs for 
these classes of inmates.  

We look forward to continuing our partnerhsip with the staff of the Collin
County Sheriff’s Office.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
me at (972) 406-3728 or afarmer@jbi-ltd.com.
  
Sincerely, 

April Farmer
Senior Vice President
Business Development


